
Public Question to Council 27 June 2024 

Quest from Mr Robert Shippey 

Local residents campaigned hard to preserve the eastern side of the Parkway site. It is described as a 
mosaic of habitats and according to Cambridge University ecologist Geoffrey Morely who visited in 
April 2021, it fits the description of an alkaline fen which is a high conservation priority. The previous 
administration conceded to not build on this side of the site, and in January 2023 the previous 
administration agreed to work with Norfolk Wildlife Trust to preserve this site. Does the current 
administration still commit to preserving this site and are you making progress on this?  
 

 


